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The Gallup Street Department will start asphalt work Dec. 1 at 8 am and continue until 3 pm.

  

Drivers can expect delays and will need to seek alternate routes and avoid parking on First
Street.

  

Work will be at the alleyway at First and Second Streets, behind City Hall, between Coal and
Aztec Avenues.

  

The street will be closed at First. Also, the entrance to the alley from Second Street will be
closed.

  

Detour signs will be posted. 

  

For more information, contact the City of Gallup Public Works Department at (505)
863-1290.
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